
Village of Tonica 
Board of Trustees Meeting 

Village Hall 
Ferbruary 20, 2023 

 
A motion was made by Dave Wiesbrock and 2nd by Mike Supan Jr to appoint 
Mark Zimmer Pro tem Village President for the duration of the meeting. The 

regular meeting was called to order by Pro-tem President Mark Zimmer at 7:00 
p.m. Monday February 20, 2022. Responding to roll call were Heather Sherman, 

Mike Supan Jr., Robert Steele, Dave Wiesbrock, Todd Anderson, Tom Goskusky, 
Mark Zimmer and Jessica Bonnell. Kevin Sluder was absent. The Pledge of 

Allegiance was recited. 
 
 GUESTS  
 Jim Pozzi- Republic Services 

 The current garbage contract is up in May 2023. Jim proposed a new 
contract for the board to consider. The board will look over the proposal 

and discuss at the next board meeting.  
 

Al Stremlau- TVFD  
 A motion was made by Tom Goskusky and 2nd by Mike Supan Jr. to accept 

firemen applications from Shawn Pegram and James Rinaldi. 
 

Village Clerk Report - Heather Sherman 
 Water bills are done. 

 The minutes of January’s meeting were presented and approved. A motion 
was made by Todd Anderson and 2nd by Dave Wiesbrock. 
 

 Treasurer Report - Jessica Bonnell   
 Monthly bills were presented and approved. A motion was made by Mike 

Supan Jr. and 2nd by Tom Goskusky. 
 

  Police Report – Aaron Quercigrossa  
 Aaron will have training for his full time job for the next several months. 

He won’t be able to put any hours in for Tonica.  
 

 Water & Sewer/Streets & Alley Report – Derek Keutzer 
 An old well at the old Nursery property has been capped off. 

 Jake was back to work today. 

 The mower deck needs some work done to it. 



 Engineer’s Report - Jack Kusek  
 Separated the plans for park upgrades into several parts. 

 

 Attorney’s Report - Robert Steele 
 The last zoning meeting was February 16th. UKA is proposing a 1500’ wind 

turbine buffer from the village limits. Another meeting will be set up soon.  
 

A motion was made by Todd Anderson and 2nd by Tom Goskusky to 
adjourn meeting at 7:45 P.M. 

 
 Respectfully Submitted,  

  
 Heather Sherman  

Village Clerk 


